
 

 
 

H.M. The King of the Bulgarians 

 

 

Sir, 

 

 On behalf of all Kaharagians, I am pleased to extend my 

warm felicitation to Your Majesty on the 144th anniversary of the 

independence of Bulgaria.  

 

 I would like to take the opportunity to send my best wishes 

for Your Majesty ’s continued good health and happiness, as well 

as for the prosperity of the Bulgarian people.  

  

 Please accept, Your Majesty, the assurances of my respect 

and highest consideration.  

 

 

 

  

Detroit, 26 March 2022   
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